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P.O. Box 1039  
Appleton, WI 54913 
        
 
Benefit Correction Notice 
 
[Date]  
  
 
Dear UCA Member: 
 
As part of your UC High Option Supplement to Medicare plan, your prescription drug plan is run by Navitus 
MedicareRx (PDP). We have found an error in your annual maximum out-of-pocket (MOOP) for covered drugs. 
 
Your benefit previously applied dollars to your MOOP by mistake. This means you were not charged a copay. 
This error has been fixed and you will not be retroactively billed for any underpayments. However, you may 
notice changes to your MOOP. You may also have a copay on future drugs until your MOOP is met.  
 
We want to assure you that your 2023 benefits have been corrected and that the error has been fixed.  
 
Please call Navitus MedicareRx customer care if you have any questions. They can be reached at 833-837-4309. 
They are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, except for Thanksgiving and Christmas Day. TTY/TDD users 
should call 711.  
 
This is an informational letter. No action is required. 
 

Regards, 
 

The University of California and Navitus MedicareRx (PDP) 

 
 
 


